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Boil Water Advisory lifted 
 
(Kahnawake – 6, Ohiaríha / June 2011) The Public Works Unit of the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to inform the community that the boil water advisory 
that was issued on Sunday, June 5th has now been lifted. 
 
The water has been tested from Environmental Health Services and is now deemed safe 
for consumption. Residents are asked to run their faucets for a few seconds to flush out 
the still waters. 
 
The MCK apologizes for the inconvenience. Niá:wen for your patience. 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically as necessary. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext.2267 
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